From: Clir (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton)

To: Luton Airport

Subject: OPEN FLOOR HEARING 3 (OFH3) and ISSUE SPECIFIC HEARING 8 (ISH8)
Date: 04 December 2023 13:05:39

Attachments: Document3.docx

Dear Sir / Madam,

Further to my email of 30/11/23, in which | forwarded the motion that presented to Full Council which was supported by all councillors. | now
attach the relevant minute from the Full Council minutes which Was requested by your team.

| will still try and obtain for you the relevant section covering the debate from the video recording of the Full Council on Nov 14t
Kind regards

Cllr (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton)

Froms anes, oeboe

Sent: 01 December 2023 15:47

To: Clir (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton) || | GG

Subject: RE: Link to Council meeting livestream - Airport Motion

Hi Councillor Stephens,

Here is the draft minute extract; please note that the Minute number is provisional at this stage.
Kind regards

Debbie

Debbie Janes, AEA Cert.

Democracy Manager & Statutory Scrutiny Officer,

Chief Executive’s Department
Luton Borough Council

]

From: ClIr (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton) ||| GG

Sent: 01 December 2023 10:37

To: sanes, pebic

Subject: RE: Link to Council meeting livestream - Airport Motion
Dear Debbie,

Thank you so much for your quick response.

Have a great day.

Kind regards

ClIr (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton)

From: lanes, Debtic

Sent: 01 December 2023 10:34
To: Clir (Lib) Stephens, Steven (Luton) ||| G
Subject: Link to Council meeting livestream - Airport Motion

Hi Councillor Stephens,

Here is the link to the 14 November Council meeting. The livestream link is towards the top of the page, just beneath the ‘meeting summary’
information box:

https://democracy.luton.gov.uk/cmis5public/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/6318/Committee/1114/Default.aspx

Hope that works for you? We will aim to get the extract of the minutes to you today.

Kind regards


mailto:Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdemocracy.luton.gov.uk%2Fcmis5public%2FMeetings%2Ftabid%2F70%2Fctl%2FViewMeetingPublic%2Fmid%2F397%2FMeeting%2F6318%2FCommittee%2F1114%2FDefault.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CLutonAirport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cef8937ff30b9448a648d08dbf4c9b3f7%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638372919384464124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=j%2FWbbH1IE1lfkrnBlS7%2BA08XHECoA8f9VQXRQNVlKyI%3D&reserved=0

Extract of minute number 109 of Council Minutes - 14 November 2023



109	Notice of Motion (Ref 12.2)

	(a) It was proposed by Councillor Stephens, seconded by Councillor Wynn and unanimously: 



Resolved: 



This Council:



Recognises the vital role that London Luton Airport plays in the provision of income, charitable and community funding and jobs for the residents of Luton.

Understands that appropriate and proportionate expansion of the airport will help to increase, both income and the availability of jobs for the Town’s population.

Equally recognises that more stringent measures are urgently needed to reduce the impact of noise pollution and worsening air quality that the airport, surface access traffic, and associated airline companies cause to Luton residents in general, and in particular, to those living in South, Wigmore, Stopsley, Vauxhall, Round Green and Central Wards.

Therefore requests, the Chief Executive, together with other relevant Council Officers, to initiate discussions with London Luton Airport Ltd (Luton Rising), London Luton Airport Operations Ltd and the Civil Aviation Authority to seek solutions to reduce the effects of detrimental pollutants and noise blight for the residents.

Consideration in these discussions should be given to the possibility of:

· Moving the western flight paths further to the South

· Setting a firm deadline for airlines to replace older, noisier aircraft with more modern less noisy planes

· Placing more permanent noise monitors nearer to the populated areas of Luton, being mindful that readings from monitors currently located in residents’ gardens cannot be used to take legal action against airlines found to be in breach of statutory and locally imposed noise and pollution targets.



[Note: Councillors Hanif, Javeria Hussain, Isles, Miller, Nicholls and James Taylor declared a prejudicial interest in the above item (12.2) due to being Directors of Luton Rising and the Service Director LLAL and Monitoring Officer left the room during consideration of the item.]








Debbie

Debbie Janes, AEA Cert.

Democracy Manager & Statutory Scrutiny Officer,
Chief Executive’s Department

Luton Borough Council
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LutonLogo

IMPORTANT: Luton Borough Council routinely monitors the content of e-mail sent and received by its e-mail systems, to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. Messages that
breach policy or pose a threat may be quarantined or deleted. Scanning of this message and addition of this footer is performed by MailMarshal Secure Email Gateway in conjunction with virus
detection software. The Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent. This message is intended only for the addressee. Any unauthorised copying or
distribution may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message and then delete this message from your system.

Please visit our website for Coronavirus updates and guidance.

Website: www.luton.gov.uk

Sign up to receive important updates on council services: luton.gov.uk/emailupdates

Follow us on Twitter: @Lutoncouncil

Like us on Facebook: Luton Council

Before printing, please think about the ENVIRONMENT!
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.luton.gov.uk%2Femailupdates&data=05%7C01%7CLutonAirport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cef8937ff30b9448a648d08dbf4c9b3f7%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638372919384464124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=C%2BqlIf7Qsbq9OfHGaw%2BlkYpD72f%2F6HOv%2BwGilSqjAdU%3D&reserved=0

Extract of minute number 109 of Council Minutes - 14 November 2023

109 Notice of Motion (Ref 12.2)

(a) It was proposed by Councillor Stephens, seconded by Councillor Wynn
and unanimously:

Resolved:
This Council:

Recognises the vital role that London Luton Airport plays in the provision of
income, charitable and community funding and jobs for the residents of Luton.

Understands that appropriate and proportionate expansion of the airport will
help to increase, both income and the availability of jobs for the Town’s
population.

Equally recognises that more stringent measures are urgently needed to
reduce the impact of noise pollution and worsening air quality that the airport,
surface access traffic, and associated airline companies cause to Luton
residents in general, and in particular, to those living in South, Wigmore,
Stopsley, Vauxhall, Round Green and Central Wards.

Therefore requests, the Chief Executive, together with other relevant Council
Officers, to initiate discussions with London Luton Airport Ltd (Luton Rising),
London Luton Airport Operations Ltd and the Civil Aviation Authority to seek
solutions to reduce the effects of detrimental pollutants and noise blight for the
residents.

Consideration in these discussions should be given to the possibility of:

- Moving the western flight paths further to the South

- Setting a firm deadline for airlines to replace older, noisier aircraft with
more modern less noisy planes

- Placing more permanent noise monitors nearer to the populated areas of
Luton, being mindful that readings from monitors currently located in
residents’ gardens cannot be used to take legal action against airlines
found to be in breach of statutory and locally imposed noise and
pollution targets.

[Note: Councillors Hanif, Javeria Hussain, Isles, Miller, Nicholls and James
Taylor declared a prejudicial interest in the above item (12.2) due to being
Directors of Luton Rising and the Service Director LLAL and Monitoring Officer
left the room during consideration of the item.]
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